
 

Circular No. LPKK/2022-23/002                                Date: 25.03.2022 

    

    IF YOU CONTINUE TO WORK HARD, SUCCESS WILL FOLLOW YOU. 

Dear Parents,  

It gives us immense pleasure to welcome you all at LEARNING PLUS KINDHEIT 

KINDERGARTEN. New Academic Session 2022-23 will commence from 11th April 2022 

in Offline Mode only.  

An ORIENTATION PROGRAMME is being organized for the parents/guardians on                   

28th March 2022 (Monday) between 9:30 a.m. to 10:30 a.m. Book vendor shall be 

available for books distribution between 10:30 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. on the same day for your 

ease.  

Kindly Note  

 Only one parent/guardian along with the student will be permitted to enter the school 

premises. 

 It’s required to wear masks and screen shields. 

 Carry pen and paper to note any important information. 

 Adhere to the timings strictly to avoid any inconvenience. 

 In case you are interested in School transport, meet the SCHOOL TRANSPORT 

INCHARGE on the same day, to confirm your Bus Stop at the earliest.  

 

You can contact us on 9315294500 (between 8:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.) on all working days 

in case of any clarification required. 

We look forward for an interactive and meaningful session. 

Thank You 

Headmistress 

 


